Mora County is hosting an online auction for portable buildings. Bidding is currently open and will close on Saturday, February 15th. You can participate in the auction by visiting the following link: https://auctions.jandjauction.com. Please note that all bidding will take place online; there will be no in-person bidding allowed.
